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October Newsletter 2023 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 
Fall is finally here! We are so excited to cool down, enjoy the 

weather, and explore the leaves that will soon cover our 

playgrounds! We have some amazing photos to share of our 

activities over the past month. The Gibsonville Fire department 

made a visit and together we honored those that lost their lives 

during the 9/11 attack. We are so thankful for our first 

responders who want to invest in the lives of our children. This 

was a special day of remembrance indeed.  

Getting out the parachute is always a fun treat and we love 

seeing how excited the children are when playing under the 

colorful waves.  

Teachers have set the tone right for starting the new school 

year off and have sat down with our students to realign goals 

and objectives for the year. Camp Discovery was a lot of fun, 

but we are so eager to get back into our normal learning 

routine.  

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays 

October 3 

Mrs. Tabitha’s Birthday 

October 5 

Fall Pictures- Infants, Toddlers, 

Two’s, and Siblings 

October 7 

  Mrs. Christina’s Birthday 

October 10 

  Ms. Ashton’s Birthday 

October 18 

  Mrs. Shirley’s Birthday 

October 26 

  Trunk or Treat here at BVCDC 

October 30 

Ms. Jeanette & Mrs. Rebecca’s 

Birthday 

October 31 

4’s and Pre-K go to Trunk-or-Treat 

at Twin Lakes 

Ms. Bethany’s Joke of the 

Month: 

How do you mend a 

broken pumpkin?  

¡ɥɔʇɐd uᴉʞdɯnd ɐ ɥʇᴉϺ 
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Reminders: 

Please remember to pack 

your child weather 

appropriate clothes and a 

light jacket for outdoor play.  

Beginning Visions will be 

hosting a Trunk-or-Treat on 

Thursday, October 26th from 

6:30 to 8:00. Come out and 

have some fun with your 

favorite teachers!  

Please see your child’s 

teacher for upcoming dress-

up days and holiday 

classroom parties. 

We look forward to 

celebrating with you over 

the next month! 

 

Figure 1: Thank you to 

Gibsonville Fire Department, in 

remembrance of 9/11, for 

coming out to talk to the 

children. 

Figures 3 & 4: Having fun on a cool fall day with the parachute! 

Figure 2: Ms. Shannon getting 

our older Schoolagers 

together starting the school 

year off right by getting 

together as a group and 

coming up with this year’s 

goals, class rules! 

Figure 5: Mrs. Tabitha 

and Ms. Tiffany's two' s 

working in their fine 

motor skills with some 

group art. 

Figure 6: Ms. Michelle’s 

toddler art class! 

Figure 7: Apple 

Computing,Pre-K 

edition. 


